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The United States Postal Service hereby files its revised response to the

following interrogatory of David Popkin: DBP/USPS-25.

The original response was filed on October 4, 2001.  The revised response now

contains a reference to documents responsive to subpart (b) and supersedes the

original response, filed October 4, 2001. 

The interrogatory is stated verbatim and is followed by the revised response. 
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RESPONSES OF THE UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE
TO INTERROGATORIES OF THE OFFICE OF THE CONSUMER ADVOCATE

Revised 11/21/2001

DBP/USPS-25

Please refer to Paragraph 24 of the Gannon Declaration.

(a) Please provide a copy of the referenced presentation, in the form of
PowerPoint slides.

(b) Please provide copies of any other memoranda or directives that were
utilized in the finalizing the 2 and 3-Day Service Standard effort.

RESPONSE:

(a) A redacted copy was filed with the Commission by the Complainant.

 See DFC-LR-1.

(b) Please see USPS Library Reference C2001-3/7.  The “Excel“ files in this

Library Reference are copies of documents from which point-to-point

ODIS volume data have been redacted, as noted in the index

accompanying the Library Reference. 
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